



AH: Mayor DeBoon.

Hello. Town of Creston

Please accept this letter as an introduction to Ducks Unlimited Canada (DUC) and as an invitation to join forces for British Columbia wetland conservation.

Here at DUC, we believe we are stronger together. That is why we collaborate with all who live and work on the landscape. Combining knowledge, resources, and experiences, we join forces with diverse partners to create conservation exciting and rewarding experiences.

We want to share an opportunity with you to support our Creston committee volunteers currently seeking donations to our Fundraiser Banquet on October 5, 2024, at the Creston Rec Center.

Our work is made possible through the generous support of partners like you. Today, you can make a difference by becoming a corporate sponsor and/or Gift-in-kind donor. Any value. In turn, your business will be showcased at our event. To date, our Crestn DUC has raised \$940,820.00 for wetlands conservation in British Columbia.

Here at DUC, our story has always been one of preservation, dedication, and a steadfast determination to protect wetlands. Your support will help fund important wetlands conservation work throughout British Columbia and across Canada.

We greatly appreciate your consideration and are looking forward to hearing from you. Should you have any questions, feel free to reach out.

Your friend in conservation.

Bettylou Christenson - Chair

Bethylau Christenson